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March 13. 2007

Advanced Painting and Contracting
ATTN: Mr. Ken Miceli, President
10245 E. Via Linda, Suite # 109
Scottsdale, AZ. 85258

Dear Mr. Miceli.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the entire community of the Scottsdale Hills
Owners Association I would like to express our gratitude to you and your staff for a “job

well done.”

After our last couple of painting projects in 1996 and 2000 our Homeowners Association
was very guarded as those projects did not turn out so well and nobody was very happy
with the results. During our meetings leading up to the beginning of our painting project
we stressed the importance of quality preparation and the quantity of paint used to
prevent premature natural fading and deterioration that happens over time. We wanted a
“quality” paint job done. And that is exactly what your company delivered.

From the beginning of our painting project, which included 144-homes plus all of the
community’s common areas such as the pool buildings, walls, wrought iron fences and
gates, you and your staff have provided superb “first rate”’ customer service.

[ have received phone calls and/or emails from numerous homeowners letting me know
how very happy they are with the results of the painting project. The attention to detail
paid to our community and the good communication level that was maintained between
our homeowners and the Board of Directors from your staff was outstanding. Please pass
a special “Thank You” to James, the project foreman, as he really went above and beyond
for some of our homeowners to accommodate their needs. If there were any issues

during the project, they were immediately addressed and taken care of by James and his

personnel.

I would be happy to recommend Advanced Painting and Contracting to any
Homeowner’s Association, Commercial building owners or a single homeowner who

may be seeking a painting company.

Ken Falltrick, President
Scottsdale Hills Owners Association
Cell #: (602) 329-0909




